From: Irmgard Wilcox [mailto:IrmgardW@WasteConnections.com] 
Sent: Tuesday, January 19, 2010 8:35 AM
To: Johnson, Nicki (UTC)
Cc: Mark Jones
Subject: Mason December Numbers

Good Morning Nicki,
 
Attached is the monthly reporting on Mason's recycling program.  Please contact me if you have any questions.
 
I am on vacation this week, but work each morning a few hours.  So please don't hesitate to call me.
 
Hope you enjoyed your day off yesterday.
 
Irmgard
(360) 832-8749

